News story: Availability of ESFA
services: 20 October to 22 October
2018

Following the planned maintenance over the weekend we can confirm that the
following services are now back online:

e Data Collections Service (the Hub)

e Manage your education and skills funding (previously known as, Skills
Funding Service)

e Learning Records Service

e Apprenticeship Service

e National Careers Service

We have asked providers to submit their 2017 to 2018 final funding claims via
the Data Collections Service by Monday 29 October. This deadline remains in
place.
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